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Request for advice of 20.01.2012 on the safety situation in the Asse II mine 

 
Regarding the assessment of the safety situation in the Asse II and the risks associated with the 

implementation of retrieval, the BMU asks the ESK for a statement on the following questions: 

 

1. What possibilities for accelerating the realisation of retrieval are feasible without compromising on 

safety? 

 

2. Can planning and implementation of the emergency and precautionary measures be accelerated and 

optimised? 

 

The consultations on these issues took place in the ESK and in the ESK/SSK ad hoc working 

group ASSE. For this request of advice, ESK statement of 02.02.2012 is available. 

http://www.entsorgungskommission.de/englisch/downloads/eskstnbeschleunigungasse02022012en.pdf

